
UPDATE: JANUARY 19, 2021 

 

 

Dear Shiloh Members: 

 

Beginning this Sunday, January 24, 2021 we will REGATHER for IN-PERSON worship in 

the sanctuary at 11:00AM. Please see some instructions below: 

 

1. In-Person Gathering for Worship at 11:00am service. PLEASE BE AS TIMELY AS 

POSSIBLE. 

2. Online Worship still available on Facebook Live and Live Stream 

[https://www.shilohmbcalaska.org/watch/]. 

3. Upon entry, you will be asked to scan with your phone/tablet/iPad a QR CODE and fill 

out a form [name, phone, email] for contact tracking purposes. It can be filled out at your 

seat while you prepare for worship to begin. You may also give information to Staff 

Support if you are without electronics. 

4. Masks are REQUIRED to be worn the entire time you are in the facility, even during 

worship. 

5. Follow directions of staff personnel when you arrive. 

6. You do not need to RSVP; just show up. 

7. WELCOME HOME!!! 
 
 
I Remain In Christ’s Service, 

 

Undrà Parker, Pastor 


